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  Clinical Health Psychology in Military and
Veteran Settings Larry C. James,William
O’Donohue,Jeanne Wendel,2022-11-24 This book will
fill an important gap in literature covering the
clinical health psychology applications affecting
the military and veteran health care systems. The
authors draw on a wealth of experience related to
treatment of service members and veterans,
implementation of innovative research programs
within military settings, and analysis of health
economics issues. Section I examines key economic
challenges facing civilian, military and Veteran
healthcare providers. Section II discusses
innovative clinical health psychology applications
in military hospitals and clinics from around the
country, including comprehensive literature
reviews and presenting novel clinical applications
in military hospitals. This book is relevant for
clinicians, policymakers and administrators
working with military and veteran patients.
  Trtiya netra ,2023
  Web Site Source Book ,2000 A guide to major U.S.
businesses, organizations, agencies, institutions,
and other information resources on the World Wide
Web.
  Effective E-mail Marketing Herschell Gordon
Lewis,2002 This marketing text provides proven
strategies and tools for increasing response - and
revenue - with every e-mail message.
  India’s Approach to Development Cooperation
Sachin Chaturvedi,Anthea Mulakala,2016-04-14 India
is emerging as a key player in the development
cooperation arena, not only because of the
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increasing volume and reach of its south-south
cooperation but more so because of its leadership
and advocacy for the development of a distinctly
southern development discourse and knowledge
generation. This book traces and analyses the
evolution of Indian development cooperation. It
highlights its significance both to global
development and as an effective tool of Indian
foreign policy. Focussing on how India has played
an important role in supporting development
efforts of partner countries in South Asia and
beyond through its various initiatives in the
realm of development cooperation, the book tracks
the evolution, genesis, and the challenges India
faces in the current international context. The
contributions provide a rich mix of academic and
government, policy and practice, Indian and
external perspectives. Theory is complemented with
empirical research, and case studies on countries
and sectors as well as comparisons with other aid
providing countries are presented. The book is of
interest to researchers and policy makers in the
field of development cooperation, the role of
emerging powers from the South, international
development, foreign policy and global political
economy.
  Intranet Bible Lynn M. Bremner,Anthony F.
Iasi,Al Servati,1997 Learn the fundamentals of
Intranets--today's hottest topic in computing.
This text examines key Intranet issues, including
maintaining a secure environment, maximizing
performance, groupware that works, and the real
hardware and software requirements. Step-by-step
instructions presents the information readers need
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to know. Learn from Intranet design that work and
from those that don't. The CD-ROM illustrates the
power of Intranets, and contains complete sample
programs. COVER TITLE
  Political Parties in the Regions of Russia
Grigorii Golosov,2004 Combining statistical and
qualitative analysis, including numerous case
studies, this text explains why political parties
have failed to take hold in Russia's regions. The
author's argument is bolstered by a database of
regional elections held between 1993-2003.
  China's Economic and Political Presence in the
Middle East and South Asia Mehran
Haghirian,Luciano Zaccara,2022-09-21 This book
explores a range of key issues connected to
China’s relations with countries in the Middle
East and South Asia. It discusses economic and
political connections, and projects which have
arisen as part of China’s Belt and Road
Initiative. It covers both important countries in
the Middle East, and also Pakistan, Bangladesh and
Afghanistan. It examines current contentious
issues including Iranian sanctions and the war in
Syria, and assesses the roles of other powers such
as Russia, Turkey and Israel insofar as they
affect China’s relationships. Overall, the book
presents many new perspectives on the subject,
with many of the perspectives representing the
view from the countries of the Middle East and
South Asia.
  Ground Dynamics and Man-made Processes Bryan O.
Skipp,1998 Conference was initiated by the Ground
Board of the Institution of Civil Engineers,
London, and was held on 20 November 1997, London.
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  Intelligent Analysis of Multimedia Information
Bhattacharyya, Siddhartha,Bhaumik, Hrishikesh,De,
Sourav,Klepac, Goran,2016-07-13 Multimedia
represents information in novel and varied
formats. One of the most prevalent examples of
continuous media is video. Extracting underlying
data from these videos can be an arduous task.
From video indexing, surveillance, and mining,
complex computational applications are required to
process this data. Intelligent Analysis of
Multimedia Information is a pivotal reference
source for the latest scholarly research on the
implementation of innovative techniques to a broad
spectrum of multimedia applications by presenting
emerging methods in continuous media processing
and manipulation. This book offers a fresh
perspective for students and researchers of
information technology, media professionals, and
programmers.
  Get Certified and Get Ahead Anne Martinez,1999
Incorporating 30 new certifications, as well as
updating existing listings, this millennium
edition contains a table of 200-plus
certifications with columns for acronyms, name of
certification, cost range, vendor/non-vendor, and
ranking columns, and more.
  Readings on Governance and Development ,2005
With reference to Nepal; contributed articles.
  Microtimes ,1995-08
  Human Rights in Action Miia Halme-
Tuomisaari,2010-10-25 This study combines
anthropological and critical legal approaches to
explore the conceptions of knowledge, expertise
and learning of a network of Nordic human rights
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experts. It explores how the ideals of
emancipation are realized in human rights action.
  The Diabetes Self-Management Handbook Dr Netra
Khadka,2024-03-29 A silent killer is diabetes,
unknown to many of us who live with it. Therefore,
we do not take this disease seriously. Only when
diabetes complications persist we become concerned
and worried. Often, in times of panic, we turn to
glamorous products and services that promise quick
fixes. Many times, even after investing a lot of
money and time, no results are achieved. The truth
is that, if we want to help ourselves, we can
certainly do so without anyone's assurances or
false promises in managing diabetes. Based on this
premise, the author in this book uses his academic
and research background, the latest information,
and his real-life experience to provide knowledge
and understanding that will help us effectively
manage diabetes. We may find managing diabetes on
our own to be a daunting task, but the author
gives us useful tips we may not have heard before
that can help transform our lives into a happier,
healthier, and more fulfilling one. We can also
benefit from this book if we have not yet fallen
into the diabetes trap, but are at risk for it due
to our overweight.
  Biometrics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association, Information
Resources,2016-08-30 Security and authentication
issues are surging to the forefront of the
research realm in global society. As technology
continues to evolve, individuals are finding it
easier to infiltrate various forums and facilities
where they can illegally obtain information and
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access. By implementing biometric authentications
to these forums, users are able to prevent attacks
on their privacy and security. Biometrics:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
is a multi-volume publication highlighting
critical topics related to access control, user
identification, and surveillance technologies.
Featuring emergent research on the issues and
challenges in security and privacy, various forms
of user authentication, biometric applications to
image processing and computer vision, and security
applications within the field, this publication is
an ideal reference source for researchers,
engineers, technology developers, students, and
security specialists.
  The Challenge of Implementing the Overlapping
Regional Trade Agreements in Egypt Tamer Mohamed
Ahmed Afifi,2007
  Beacons of Dharma Christopher Patrick
Miller,Jeffery D. Long,Michael Reading,2019-12-15
Today’s globalized society faces some of
humanity’s most unprecedented social and
environmental challenges. Presenting new and
insightful approaches to a range of these
challenges, the timely volume before you draws
upon individual cases of exemplary leadership from
the world’s Dharma traditions—Hinduism, Sikhism,
Jainism, and Buddhism. The volume's authors refer
to such exemplary leaders as “beacons of Dharma,”
highlighting the ways in which each figure, via
their inspirational life work, provide us with
illuminating perspectives as we continue to
confront cases of grave injustice and needless
suffering in the world. Taking on difficult
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contemporary issues such as climate change, racial
and gender inequality, industrial agriculture and
animal rights, fair access to healthcare and
education, and other such pressing concerns,
Beacons of Dharma offers a promising and much
needed contribution to our global remedial
discussions. Seeking to help solve and alleviate
such social and environmental issues, each of the
chapters in the volume invites contemplation,
inspires action, and offers a freshly invigorating
source of hope.
  Affix Ordering Across Languages and Frameworks
Stela Manova,2015 This volume advances our
understanding of how word structure in terms of
affix ordering is organized in the languages of
the world. Affix ordering is a central issue in
linguistic theory and there has been much research
on the topic. The present volume contributes novel
data from typologically diverse well-studied and
lesser-studied languages as well as original
analyses, and covers the major approaches in the
field. Unlike previous research, most of the
contributions in this collection consider more
than one language.
  Homoeopathic Materia Medica (hindi) Boericke W.,
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